
Dear Student, Parents and Carers,  

We were delighted to welcome you to The Corby Sixth Form Sixth Form community at our 
recent Discovery Day.  

It was wonderful to see so many of you engaged and enthusiastic as you participated in the range 
of taster lessons we had prepared. The energy and curiosity you brought to each session was 
truly encouraging, and it gave our teaching staff a fantastic opportunity to share their passion for 
their subjects with you. 

I hope you enjoyed the barbecue and ice cream; it was lovely to walk around and chat with some 
of you during the lunch break, and it was really pleasant to see so many of you getting to know 
one another in such a positive atmosphere. The feedback from both students and staff has been 
overwhelmingly positive, and it is clear that you're all excited about the adventure ahead. 

As we look towards September, I know that GCSE results day is approaching, and I wanted to 
take this opportunity to wish you all the very best. Whatever your results, please remember that 
they represent just one step in your educational journey. As I mentioned throughout my 
assembly, we are here to support you as you move forward, and we are confident that each of 
you has the potential to thrive in our Sixth Form community. 

Following this letter, our admissions team will be in touch with more detailed information about 
the enrolment process in August. If you are already considering any changes to your A Level 
options, I encourage you to wait until you have your GCSE results before confirming these 
changes, as this will help ensure you make the most informed decisions about your studies. 
However, for ease, please see our Option Blocks below to explore possible combinations of 
compatible subjects: 

Block A Block B Block C Block D Block E 
Business  Business  Classical Civilisation Ancient History Biology 
English Language History English Literature Chemistry Computer Science 
Fine Art Law French Economics English Lang/Lit 
Physics Maths Further Maths Film Studies Media Studies 
Politics Photography Geography Graphics Philosophy 
Psychology Sociology Psychology Law Psychology 

Sociology AAQ Science Spanish AAQ Health 
 

  
Textiles Criminology 

 

  
Criminology 

  

 

I genuinely look forward to welcoming you all into our Sixth Form in September. The 
enthusiasm and positivity you demonstrated during the induction day gives me great confidence 
that you'll make valuable contributions to our community and achieve great things during your 
time with us. 



Over the next few weeks, you will also hear from me regarding the start of term and post-
enrolment activities. However, for quick reference, please see the key dates and actions listed 
below: 

Thank you again for such an enjoyable and successful day. 

All best wishes,  

Ben Morris 

Head of Corby Sixth Form 


